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The holiday to Italy was a 
highlight in my life. It was great 
and interesting. The holidays give 
me a break from the routine,  
I can recommend them!” – E

Melba Holidays are excellent! 
They mean I can have a break. 
The people are good company. 
The holidays go to places with 
good scenery.” – K

Your next adventure awaits!

Supported
Holiday

Program



NDIS 
All our trips can be partially funded through your 
NDIS package if this meets the goals stated in 
your NDIS plan.  The prices quoted for trips are “all 
inclusive” and cover the support, accommodation, 
return transportation from the meeting point, 
main meals, and activities.  

The cost of the support component will be 
calculated based on the current NDIS price guide.  
All other costs (NDIS unfunded component), will 
be invoiced separately and need to be paid by 
the participant prior to the commencement of 
the trip. If you would like to subsidise your holiday 
utilising your NDIS plan, please contact us and 
we will organise a Service Agreement which will 
outline the NDIS billable costs and your ‘out of 
pocket’ expenses. 

We look forward to you joining 
us on our next adventure! 

For over twenty years Melba has organised holidays 
around Australia and the world, supporting people 
to achieve their travel goals!

You can join the fun by choosing from one of 
Melba’s pre-planned small group holidays or 
we can organise a custom trip to your desired 
destination. 

We keep our group holidays to small numbers as 
this allows participants to have more flexibility and 
choice when it comes to achieving individual goals 
and outcomes. The maximum number of travellers 
on our group holidays are six participants with two 
staff members (a 1:3 ratio).

Melba’s Supported Holiday 
program offers local, national,  
and international holidays for 
people with disabilities.  
At Melba, we strive to make  
every trip a memorable one!

Before your first experience with our holiday 
program, we will meet with you to discuss your 
support requirements, preferences, and specific 
needs. This is a great opportunity for you to ask 
any questions you may have. We will ask you to 
complete a holiday assessment form. This form is 
very important as it will be the guide that our staff 
will use to support you during your holiday.

During COVID
We keep up to date with all current COVID   
restrictions that are in place. Melba’s COVID safe 
protocols have been developed based on the most 
recent guidelines from the department of Health 
and Human Services for Victoria Disability Services. 
Our staff have completed specific COVID safe 
training. Whist we are currently unable to travel 
internationally, we are still organising and booking 
regular supported holidays within Victoria and 
hopefully will recommence interstate travel soon.


